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• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to the Saint Clare Home. This is a maternity home 

for unwed mothers right here in our own diocese. We’re very happy to support this 

important outreach. 

 

• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in honor of the United States Armed Forces. 

May God protect and bless our troops! 

 

• I hope everyone started some version or variation of the Liturgy of the Hours this past 

week. It’s never too late to start! Be sure to join in the ancient and beautiful daily prayer of 

the Church! If anyone did not received a copy of the Liturgy of the Hours, it might mean 

that you are not registered with us, or we have a wrong address for you, or you are not 

considered an “active parishioner” of the parish. 

 

• Due to your generosity, we were able to give HOPE in Lancaster a $40,000 charitable 

donation in honor of their 40th anniversary. The donation was drawn from our charitable 

fund and from our revenue surplus this fiscal year. We are blessed to partner with HOPE 

in the service of those in need. 

 

• In the narthex this week, two of my recent books of prayer are available for purchase. The 

book, Be Not Troubled, is a six-day at-home retreat on living in the present moment, and 

Manual for Suffering is a concise summary of our theology of redemptive suffering and a 

treasury of prayer and spiritual resources. 

 

• Next weekend, June 10-11, the parish will host a Food Drive for HOPE in Lancaster. The 

outreach is requesting the following items: Juice (64 oz or bigger), canned beef stew or any 

canned meat, and jelly (no glass jars). Please bring these items with you to Mass. You can 

drop them off at the pavilion before Mass begins. Members of our Helping Hands ministry 

will be on-site to assist you. 

 

• Next Sunday, June 11, the parish is happy to sponsor two blood buses! Yes, Team Grace, 

we have exceeded one bus and require two buses to cover the number of our blood donors. 

Please sign up to give blood here.  

 

• Next Sunday, June 11, in honor of Corpus Christi, we’ll have a special Eucharistic 

Procession after our 11:00 AM Mass. All are welcome! After the procession, we’ll have 

some ice cream trucks on campus for our enjoyment! 

 

https://stclareshomesc.org/
https://hopeinlancaster.org/
https://hopeinlancaster.org/
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fdonor.oneblood.org%2fdonor%2fschedules%2fdrive_schedule%2f1290512&c=E,1,-aJ_SSG1PHUFRnRgL1cWDQhT3RCn-0gWKSZfZXLoZC73DOFB_UEJt6srXA4vysvdNdOiOfAc4_Sz974KVQ-yxtwF74eqWOJdrIEUqmM_yM4,&typo=1

